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March 3, 2025 
 
 
Ms. Velislava Panova, Consul General 
Consulate General of the Republic of Bulgaria 
230-65 Overlea Blvd 
Toronto ON 
M4H 1P1 
 
 
Dear Consul General, 

I am pleased to extend warmest congratulations to you and the people of the Republic of 
Bulgaria as you celebrate your National Day.  

As you commemorate this important day, I would like to express my sincere appreciation for 
the positive contributions of the Bulgarian community to Toronto. The City of Toronto views 
diversity as its strength, and greatly values the Bulgarian community’s rich cultural, economic, 
and social impacts on our city.  

On behalf of Toronto City Council and the residents of Toronto, I extend my best wishes to the 
people of Bulgaria on this occasion.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 

Olivia Chow  
Mayor of Toronto 
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